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Conor McCormack

From: ppick29@aol.com
Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2023 1:26 PM
To: Conor McCormack
Subject: 40B Rice Rd.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of The Town of Millbury email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Ken Perro Chairman BOA: 
 
  At this time, I have no comment on the Rice Rd. project. I wish it could have been resolved at the 
Planning Board. 
Thank You 
Paul Piktelis 


